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Each day, I take photos of vehicles with expired tags, no tags, no plates or trip 

permits and they are driving on he roads daily.  If these hundreds, possibly 

thousands of vehicles were made to pay their registration fees and update their 

plates once moved here, Oregon would have funds to repair the roads.  For 5 years, 

we have witnessed Oregon not enforcing the laws.  The addicts have no plates or 

tags and allowed to drive on our roads.   

 

Please enforce our existing laws and then re-assess funds.  

 

Thank you 


